1. Home

Park Station Newsletter - September 07, 2018

By Park Station September 07, 2018 | 8:07 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

We need your help.

As everyone knows San Francisco has had a major issue with vehicle break ins. Fortunately 2018 is showing a significant reduction in this crime however San Francisco residents are still a significant portion of our victims. This is where we need your help.

#1 Always take the time to remove all valuables from your vehicle when you leave your parked car even if it is only for a brief period of time.

#2 If you are placing items in your trunk to ensure they are out of sight of potential thieves do so before you park your car so any on looking thief does not see you do this.

#3 If you see any tourists on you street parking their car please educate them about not leaving anything in their vehicle while they shop or sight see.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-140

November 15, 2024 | 6:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Commercial Burglary Suspect 24-139

November 14, 2024 | 9:33 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release